
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

TENDER FOR FATCA IMPLEMENTATION ADVISORY SERVICES AT 
NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN 

 

It is for the information of all concerned that our notice for above cited tender placed on NBP and 
PPRA’s website and also published in newspapers for “FATCA Implementation Advisory Services at 
National Bank of Pakistan’’ floated on April 01, 2014 may please be treated as cancelled with 
immediate effect.  

 
This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
 
 
 

SVP/Divisional Head  

   Compliance Group,  

   National Bank of Pakistan,   

   I. I. Chandigarh Road, Karachi   

   Telephone: + (92-21)-99220076 

   PABX: + (92-21)–99220100 Extension 2761  
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